
On December 7, 2015, Persson Innovation’s plant in 
Kumla, Sweden was audited for ISO 9001 certification. 
We are happy to announce that we passed with flying 
colors. This was a team effort and we appreciate 
everyone’s commitment to get this accomplished before 
the end of the year. According to Plant Manager Kristian 
Nordgren, “Our quality management processes have 
always been in accordance with ISO 9001 standards but 
now we have the certificate to prove it.”

Stick•A•Grip™ is a revolutionary new product that solves the problem of carrying boxes or 
packages. 

More information about Stick•A•Grip™ will be available in January 2016.

Persson Innovation would like 
to thank you for your business 
in 2015 and look forward to 
working with you in the years 
to come. In case you did not 
know, the year 2016 in Roman 
numerals is MMXVI. It is also 
a leap year and the Summer 
Olympics will be held in Rio De 
Janeiro, Brazil from August 5 – 
August 21. We wish you a peaceful and relaxing holiday season and a 

healthy, prosperous New Year!
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